
Aubrey L. Dunn 
P.O.Box 1047 Candidate for Senate Distriot 39 
Roswell, NM 88202 

Governor Susana Martinez 
Office of Governor Susana Martinez 
490 Old Santa Fe Trail, Rm. 400 
Santa Fe, NM 87501 Sent via email 

June 24, 2012 

Re: Governor's letter dated June 18, 2012 

Dear Governor Martinez, 

I am the Republican Candidate for State Senate District 39, and I am in receipt of 
your letter dated June 18th 

, 2012, in which you request a contribution to your 
Susana PAC for Republican Candidates. Your letter is disingenuous at best, 
after your PAC, Reform New Mexico Now, funded by Big Oil out of Artesia, 
placed positive ads for my democrat opponent Phil Griego. 

-A democrat who while in the legislature accumulated two OWls and was 
arrested but not convicted for a third, who was funded by big out of state 
corporations and is being investigated by the Secretary of State for misuse of 
campaign funds. 
-A democrat who voted for the law giving Drivers Licenses to Illegal immigrants 
and who fully supports Obama Care and the individual mandate. 
-A democrat who claims to be a rancher and pays property taxes on two cows 
and two bulls and forgot to claim his horse. 

It appears that the Governor's office and her Big Oil Friends are more concerned 
about the open pit rules and helping a "pay to play" Senator who chairs the 
Senate Conservation Committee. This contrary to your campaign promise that 
you care about the Citizens of New Mexico. 

I would therefore request that mine and my wife Robin's contributions to your 
2010 campaign be refunded. 

cc:Monte Newman 
John Billingsley 
Joe Monahan 
Milan Simonich 
Heath Haussamen 
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